
 

What a busy start to 2025!  Our Owlets continue to bring us so much joy with such creative ideas, 

enthusiasm and perseverance when things get tricky.  We are so pleased with all you do.  We have 

been exploring living things in Science, calculated with money and measurement and produced some 

wonderful artwork too!  We even composed our own digital music and enjoyed a pizza party!  We are 

sad to say goodbye to Mrs Rolfe this term, but wish her so much luck in her new career.  Hope you all 

have a super half term break and we look forward to seeing you at the end of the Month! 

The Owls Team 

Friday 14 February 2025 

This week we have been learning about: 

English Using inference and retrieval to answer comprehension questions.  Discussing 

vocabulary.   

Inspired by children’s laureate Joseph Coelho, we planned, wrote and edited a 

narrative about ‘entering another world’.  Fabulous descriptions of what was seen and 

what magical item we brought back to our homes.   

Friday writing – writing a letter.  

Maths Linking repeated addition to multiplication. 

Showing multiplication as arrays.    

Multiplication quiz 

Science Sorting food in to ‘healthy’ and ‘occasional treat’ items   

Ensuring ‘healthy ingredients’ are included in pizza. 

Other 

Subjects: 

PE:  Dance – final practises and performance to school. 

Geography:  Using an atlas to locate Sri Lanka.  Reading and sharing some 

introductory information on Sri Lanka.   

Making cards. 

Art:  creating texture inspired by artist Rachel Drake.  

PSHE:  Being safe around dogs and being considerate to them.   

Safer Internet Day – discussion and completing a poster – who can help us and what 

steps can we take to keep safe online.  

Music/Computing:   experimenting with composition – recording a piece of music using 

various tabs in chrome music lab – to create a ‘layered’ piece  

RE:   How might Christian prayer link to saying sorry and forgiveness. 

Handwriting:  we are focusing on the mixed joins for 3 letters:  air, ear 

Other 

information  

SPELLING SHED – please continue to practise spelling rules with fun games and 

challenges (we reminded children how to log on and play games). 

Next term our PE days continue to be Tuesday and Thursday. 

Friday 14th February – last day of term.  Children return to school on Monday 24th. 
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Term 3 Week 6 

 

 



Home learning Task 

Please continue to read and you might also be inspired to complete the application for 

your Blue Peter reading badge (forms were sent home Thursday).  The easiest way to 

apply for a badge is online (you can type up the words from the sheet directly into the 

system and upload a photo of the artwork completed at school).  There is no obligation 

to complete it – we thought it might be fun for the whole class to enter.  If you’d 

prefer to send off the paper you can do that too (or school can send it for you).  

Reminder:  I’ve also set two pieces of homework on mymaths – one revisiting adding 

using a numberline and another on money.    Early next term we will celebrate World 

Book Day with a dressing up day, sponsored read at home (the sponsor sheet came 

home on Thursday) and we will also be creating some ‘cardboard characters’:  for these 

we would welcome any donations of loorolls and egg boxes.  Please bring in to school any 

time.  

 


